
 
 
 
 
October 25, 2010 
 

Meeting Invitation 
 
TO:   USCIS National Stakeholders 
 
FROM:  U.S. Citizenship & Immigration Services 
 
SUBJECT:  Teleconference on Overseas Filing of Form I-130, Petition for Alien Relative 
  Tuesday, November 9, 2010 @ 2:00pm (EST) 
 
 
The USCIS International Operations Division, Office of Policy & Strategy, and Office of 
Public Engagement invite you to participate in a teleconference to discuss changes to the 
adjudication of the Form I-130, Petition for Alien Relative, filed by petitioners residing 
overseas.  
 
Currently, petitioners living outside the United States may file a Form I-130 with and have 
the petition adjudicated by a USCIS field office or American Consulate overseas. USCIS is 
reviewing options to have all Forms I-130 adjudicated domestically. During the session, 
USCIS will provide an overview of how changes may affect filing and adjudication as well 
as address questions and concerns from stakeholders.  
 
Please join us for the call for more details about this important change.  
 
To join the call – Please dial: 
 
Number: 1-888-970-4170 
Passcode: 5418124 
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